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Examination Advice for Students  

¶ Make sure you have had a good night’s sleep and have eaten breakfast.  

¶ Arrive in good time. Ten minutes before the start time of your examination.   

¶ You must be in full school uniform. Do not bring with your watch, mobile 

phone, MP3 or iPod to the examination.  

¶ Contact the school if you are going to be late, absent or unwell – if we 

know you are having a problem, we may be able to help you.  

¶ If you do arrive late, report to the school office and inform them you need 

to enter an examination late. A member of staff/ invigilator will escort you 

to the examination room. Please check you are prepared for the 


